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Press invitation: presentation drug seizures 2023 Belgian and Dutch Customs

Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Finance, Vincent Van Peteghem and the Dutch Secretary of
State for Surcharges and Customs, Aukje de Vries, together with Deputy Administrator General
Customs Belgium, Stephan Legein and Director General Customs Netherlands, Nanette van Schelven
will present the results of drug seizures in 2023. 

The figures will be presented Wednesday, January 17, 2024 in the port of Flushing, followed by a short
demonstration by both Belgian and Dutch Customs. During the presentation, cooperation in the
approach against drug imports will be explained. 

Please note that you must register for this day. This can be done until Friday, January 12, 2024 by
emailing us. 

The final program will follow on Monday, January 15, 2024.
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